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The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is updating its website interface in preparation for 
regulatory renewal. The updated website will be on-line the week of March 1, 2010.  

In addition to a new look, the website is redesigned for ease of use.  Some highlights include:

•	 Highlighted 24-hour toll free emergency number

•	 Easier accessibility to information for First Nations, industry and community clients

•	 Guides and forms placed together in new ‘Industry Zone’ section

•	 Reports available off the home page

•	 RSS feed option for updates to new information

•	 Feedback and contact forms 

The website continues to be an important and evolving communications tool.  The search engine function will 
be improved as documents and content are enhanced, updated and replaced.  Going forward, a full content 
review will be undertaken to ensure it is meeting the needs of users.  

The site will continue to be located at www.ogc.gov.bc.ca. For continuity, users’ current bookmarks will be 
automatically redirected to the appropriate page on the new site. 

Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Ab Dosil
Manager, Information Services
Corporate Services Division
BC Oil and Gas Commission
250.419.4444
Ab.Dosil@gov.bc.ca
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